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Reminders: 
Sports Day - Wednesday 11th of July 2018  
Parents Evening - Monday 16th of July 2018 
Last day of Term - Friday 20th of July 2018 
 
 

Class 10 continued with their 30 Day Wild challenge. They 
entirely enjoyed their meditation in the wild, showed their 
bravery when exploring mini-beasts in the garden, explored 
their imagination when completing drawings of beasts and 
later struck wild poses themselves. Today they will scatter 
seed bombs in the garden. 
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Students in class 8 on 
a very hot day dressed 
ǳǇ ŀǎ ΨǘƻǳǊƛǎǘǎΩΦ ²Ŝ 
learnt about what we 
should always carry in 
our bags! 
 

The KS4 Travel and Tourism class have 
been leaning about the countries which 
are taking part in the world cup. We have 
also been finding these countries on the 
world map.  
 

P6 had an awesome time at The Foxes Hotel in Minehead. 
 



   

On transition day, the leavers spent a wonderful morning 
exploring Kenwood House and Park. We had ice creams in the 
shaded garden and had a look inside the house. We even tried 
ƻƴ ǎƻƳŜ ǾŜǊȅ ΨǊŜƎŀƭΩ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƻǊŀƴƎŜǊȅΦ  
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Sixth form students have been 
learning about China in their 
Tourism lessons in preparation for 
our Chinese New Year 
celebrations . 

The Volunteering and Care in the Community options group 
have been working hard this half-term, picking rubbish up in 
the local community and clearing out weeds on the school 
ƎǊƻǳƴŘǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅΩǾŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ŀ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ 
in their environment. 
  
 


